
Public Notice
The Kimble County Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing regarding
the proposed 2016 county budget on Tuesday, September 22,2015, at 9:00
a.m. in the County Courtroom of the Kimble County Courthouse, 501 Main
Street, Junction, Texas. At the conclusion of the public hearing, the

Commissioners Court will consider adoption of the proposed 2016 county
budget. Following adoption of the county budget, the Commissioners Court
will consider adoption ofthe proposed tax rate of0.3260.

Pursuant to the Texas Local Gort. Code, further public notice is provided as follows:

o'This budget will raise more total property taxes than
last year's budget by $39,034.00 (or 2.59oh), and of that
amount $39,034.00 is tax revenue to be raised from new
property added to the tax roll this year."


